BUTTERFLY FORM

In memory of church members who have died since last Bright Sunday, April 11, 2021 and for those
who have sustained the loss of a child, parent, sibling, or spouse since that date, we will release
butterflies following our Single Service Worship on Sunday, April 24 at 10 am.

If you would like to release a butterfly in memory of a loved one who died outside of the parameters
mentioned above (for example, before last year’s Bright Sunday and/or grandparent, aunt, cousin, son-in-law,
etc.), you may purchase a butterfly for $5.

To place your order, please fill out this form, or you can notify the church office with your loved one’s name, their
relationship to you, and your name so we can remember with you on Bright Sunday. The $5 payment (if
applicable) can be sent to or dropped off at the church office.

Please have your orders in by Tuesday, April 18.
Your name: Number of butterflies: Amount Enclosed: $

Deceased loved one: Relationship to you:
Please join us for this special single service at 10:00 am.




